
From: "Green Salvation" <email address redacted> 
To: "'Aarhus Compliance'" , ecoalmati, lubov gatina, buryi,  
Cc: mission kazakhstan-geneva, kense,s.tashkenbaeva, melnik <email addresses redacted> 
Date: 01/12/2015 13:11 
Subject: RE: Decision V/9i concerning compliance by Kazakhstan - invitation to comment on Party 

concerned's second progress report 
 
 
 

Dear Fiona Marshall,  

We are sending comments on Kazakhstan’s second progress report on its implementation of decision 
V/9i of the Meeting of the Parties to the Aarhus Convention. 

Please, see attached file.  

Kind regards,  

Sergey Kuratov  

Chairperson of Green Salvation 


